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Douglas Properties Corp.

WQIO/1060
Kermit Geary
R.D. 4, Box 321
Walnutport, Pa.
18088

Dear Mr. Geary;

January 18, 1982

It is with great pleasure that I am able to confirm your reception of
WQIO on Sunday, January 10, 1982. Between the times of 5:01 PM EST and
5:15 PM EST. I have checked your log with the ?program log and they match
in all respects.

I am somewhat surprized and very pleased to receive a reception report
from so hose to KYW. We are very much aware of KYW here as they are the reason
we are a daytime instead of a fulltime station.

Our transmitter is a Collins 21E which was installed in 1963 when the
station went from one kilowatt non -directional to five kilowatts directional.
Our main lobe is in the direction 232° from true Forth.

As for our construction permit for 1070. This has not been granted yet.
WEEP in Pittsburgh, on 1080 has filed to also move to 1070, also for the
fulltime operation. Our two applications are mutually exclusive and we are
presently fighting it out before the commission. WKOK in Sunbury has also
filed against WEEP, contending that WEEP's move to 1070 will cause !WOK undue
interference. The prevailing opinion is that WEEP will not get the permit,
we have about an 85% chance of ggtting it. But the time frame is two to three
years for award of the construction permit.

Thank you for your report and your interest in WQIO.

Sincerely,

Michael G. Hayward
Chief Engineer


